
 
 
 
 



 
 
Early identification and intervention are crucial in providing children with the best 
possible educational outcomes. By identifying children with disabilities early, we can 
ensure they receive timely and appropriate services that can significantly enhance their 
development and learning. 
 
**How Can You Help?** 
 
We encourage families, community members, and agencies to be vigilant and proactive 
in identifying children who may have disabilities. If you know a child who might benefit 
from special education services, please contact our office to make a referral. 
 


